
From: PW, OLTL  
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2012 12:04 PM 
Subject: Important information for Service Coordinators using HCSIS! 
 

 
 
Attached, please find important, time-sensitive information for all Service Coordinators 
using HCSIS. The document provides direction about current issues encountered in 
HCSIS and their affect on submission of 2012/2013 annual service plan reviews, and 
other HCSIS updates.  The attached is available in alternate format upon request by 
contacting the Bureau of Individual Support at 717-787-8091. 
 
 
Please share this email with other members of your organization, as appropriate.  Also, it is imperative that 
you notify our Office of changes that would affect your provider file, especially your E-mail addresses.  Other 
changes would include your physical site addresses and telephone numbers.  Please notify the BPS Provider 
Call Center at 1-800-932-0939 and you will be directed to the appropriate staff. 
 

Please do not respond to this email.  It is being sent from an unmonitored account. 
 


